
The following is a synopsis of the design review process that had previously been 

undertaken between SCDOT and the City of Columbia for the 30-inch Force Main 

Relocation at I-20.

30% Design

Plans Submitted to the City of Columbia: 6/28/2024

Comments returned from the City of Columbia and approval given to proceed to 60% 

plans:7/10/2024

60% Design

Plans Submitted to the City of Columbia (including addressing all 30% 

comments):8/19/2024

Comments returned from the City of Columbia:9/6/2024

Comment responses provided to the City of Columbia:9/16/2024

City of Columbia provided response replies and approval to proceed to 90% 

Plans:9/25/2024

Advancement of Design after City of Columbia approval to proceed to 90% Plans

Updates were made to the 30" Force Main plans, specifications, and calculations to 

address the City of Columbia's comments from the 60% submittal and progress the 

plans to 90%.

Prior to submittal of the 90% plans to the City of Columbia, the design was halted 

and the 30" Force Main Relocation work was included in the Carolina Crossroads Phase

3C Addendum #1.

Revision Note

*In revision 2 of PIP 140-11 "30in Foce Main Files.zip", the folder previously named

"90Prct Submittal_To CofC" has been renamed "Revised 60% Files". 

Comments from the City of Columbia's 30% and 60% review, along with the designer's 

comment responses have also been provided.*


